
 
 

 
 
PRESS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 
 

GWR Global Water Resources Announces Date to Release  
First Quarter 2015 Results and Hold Conference Call  

 
PHOENIX, AZ (April 28, 2015) – GWR Global Water Resources Corp. (the “Company”) (TSX: 
GWR) expects to release its financial results for the first quarter of 2015 before market open on 
Tuesday, May 12, 2015.  The Company will hold its quarterly conference call to discuss these 
results and outlook for 2015 that same day as set forth below:  
 

Date:  Tuesday, May 12, 2015 
  

Time:  1:00 p.m. ET 
 
 Dial In: (647) 427-7450 or toll free at (888) 231-8191 
 
Shortly after the conclusion of the call, a replay will be available by dialing (416) 849-0833 or toll 
free at (855) 859-2056.  The passcode is 36468550.  The replay will expire at midnight (ET) on 
May 26, 2015. A copy of the transcript and an audio replay of the conference call, once available, 
will be archived within the investor section of the Company’s web site at www.gwresources.com. 
 
About GWR Global Water Resources Corp. 
The Company was incorporated in British Columbia to acquire shares of U.S. based Global Water 
Resources, Inc. (“Global Water”) and to actively participate in the management, business and 
operations of Global Water through its representation on the board of directors of Global Water and 
its shared management of Global Water. 
 
About Global Water 
Global Water is a pure-play, high-growth water resources company located in Phoenix, Arizona, 
that owns and operates regulated water, wastewater and recycled water utilities in the metropolitan 
Phoenix area.  
 
For more information, please contact:       
Marina Proskurovsky 
Investor Relations 
Tel: 416-815-0700 ext. 288 
Email: mproskurovsky@tmxequicom.com     
www.gwresources.com 
 

 


